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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

For Request
1 message

Irish Salvador <rishchoy20@gmail.com> Mon, Apr 4, 2022 at 9:09 AM
To: "mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph" <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Hi Good Day! 

I would like to ask for an update of my request for the certified copies of plans H-210286 and H-204794 located in Puerto
Princesa City, Palawan. 

Hoping for your response. Thank you!

Sincerely yours,

Irish Salvador


